
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Douglas Housing Authority hosted its Annual Back To 

School Giveaway on August 12, 2021. This event was held in 

front of our new office building located on Thrash Circle. We 

even had one of our dedicated police officers on site 

greeting the parents & the kids as they receive their book 

bags filled with school supplies. 

 


